Hinton, Daniel E (PSC)

From: Hinton, Daniel E (PSC)

Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 8:20 AM
To: Big Rivers - Roger Hickman

Cc: Kamuf, Tyson

Subject: Big Rivers Tariff Filing 431

Mr. Hickman,

In reviewing the documents filed by Big Rivers in response to the Commission’s Order in Case No. 2019-00365, Staff
noticed that the LICX tariff attached to the contract and the standalone LICX tariff had some differences. Should those
two documents be the same?

The response can be emailed to us at this address.

If you have any questions, please let us know.

Thanks.

Daniel



